
North Beckton News 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Next week is obviously the final week of this half term ahead of the one-week break. School will finish at nor-

mal time on Friday 22nd October and then all children are due back into school on Monday 1st November 

(8.45—8.55am).  

As per our Covid risk assessment, we will be continuing to ensure good ventilation within school, and doing 

some learning outside, so please can you make sure your child/ren come to school with warm coats now that 

the weather is starting to get a bit cooler. 

Regards, Ms Helm 

Building Work 

The scaffolding for the new roof will 

be going up around the main school 

over the half term holiday. The chil-

dren will continue to enter/exit their 

classes through the doors they cur-

rently use and we will be talking to 

the classes if there is any changes to 

routines. 

Who to contact if you have any questions/need some help: 

If your question isn’t appropriate for your class teacher : 

Assistant Head Teacher for EYFS/Yr 1: Mrs Girzarde 

Assistant Head Teacher for years 2-4: Ms Kurup 

Assistant Head Teacher for years 5-6: Mrs Dereli 

SENCo: Mrs Mahon or Mrs Ojo 

Deputy Head Teachers: Mrs Ojo and Mrs Kettory 

Safeguarding Concerns: Mrs Harris, Mrs Ojo, Miss Howe 

Attendance Issues: Mrs Omer 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


 
Our ‘Thought for Next Week ‘ 

Next week, in our assemblies, we will be thinking about: 

“Being determined to success—Celebrating our successes this term” 

How have we demonstrated our school values this half term? 

What have I been successful with this half term? 

What I am most proud of since we started back at school? 

Survey Feedback 

Some of the feedback from our questionnaire was about parents 

wanting to know more about what the children are learning this 

year. Hopefully those parents were then able to attend our 

‘welcome meetings’ where lots of this information was shared. 

If you were notable to attend these meetings, the slides from 

the presentations are now on the website and on your child’s 

Google Classrooms. 

Our Parents’ Evenings will be being held via Zoom on  Wednes-

day 10th and Thursday 11th November. 

Letters will be going out about this shortly. 

 

Flu Vaccinations 

Nurses will be in on Monday 8th November 2021 to offer the Flu vaccination to children in Recep-
tion - Year 6. Completed consent forms will need to be returned to school by Friday 22nd October 

regardless of consent or decline.  

 

They will also be offering the influenza injection for those that would prefer an alternative to the 
nasal pray, which does not contain any porcine products. The consent forms for the injection can 

collected from the main office.   

The school is back attending various 

sport trips and competitions using the 

school minibus. This included some 

children visiting Sir John Heron school 

to participate in a Handball competi-

tion. Well done to all involved. 

If you haven’t got this on 

your phone, PLEASE 

download it. We send 

lots of information out 

through this app and it 

makes it easy for you to 

communicate back to the 

school. 


